
Dear Families,  

I hope that you found the safeguarding leaflet in bookbags on Friday useful. 

The QR codes are quick links to helpful information. 

Last week was such a busy week in both our schools and this week has begun 

in much the same way. It was lovely to see so many families attend the sharing 

assembly at Warthill on Friday and then stay to the sport morning. We are 

hoping to duplicate this at Sand Hutton on Friday this week, however be on 

stand-by for a change of plan as the weather may have other ideas! 

One of our Year 6 pupils at Warthill had the opportunity to help decorate the 

church ready for the Sunday Harvest Service. What a lovely job they did and 

you will be able to see this for yourselves when you join us on Thursday 

morning at 9am. We look forward to seeing many of you there for this! 

The reading/phonics meeting took place at Warthill last week and we were 

glad to see familiar and new faces. Understanding how we teach reading is key 

to supporting your children at home. Thank you for coming along. While 

reading is the focus, this is a reminder of the meeting at Sand Hutton planned 

for next Tuesday morning. The Reading Ambassadors and all the children are 

excited to invite you to their reading café!  

 

This is just a snapshot of our reading partners, excited to share this with 

visitors next week. Please come along if you can. 

Have a super week! 

With every best wish,  

Beverley Pawson 

Headteacher 

Sand Hutton and Warthill Federated Schools  


